
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 21, 2020 
 
Subject:  Glenn-Colusa Irrigation District Marks Centennial 
 
Dear Landowners, Water Users and Other Interested Parties: 
 
Today, Friday, February 21, 2020, marks the 100-year anniversary of the establishment 
of the Glenn-Colusa Irrigation District! Glenn-Colusa Irrigation District (GCID/District) 
is one of the earliest and largest water rights holders on the Sacramento River, with the 
original water rights posting 
made by Will S. Green in 1883. 
A number of private companies 
attempted to complete the 
system and provide irrigation 
for several decades, until the 
formation of Glenn-Colusa 
Irrigation District in February 
of 1920. The first irrigation 
water deliveries actually took 
place on February 13, 1920, a 
week before the official 
formation of the District, 
because it was an unusually 
dry season that made it necessary for farmers to begin earlier irrigation of their crops. 
Now, 100 years later, we are again experiencing a very dry winter and are starting 
irrigation deliveries in February.  
 
GCID is excited to celebrate its centennial this year and is taking this opportunity to 
remind landowners, water users, and the communities that are served, of the District’s 

long-standing history of benefitting the region 
economically while serving lands and 
environment sustainably.  
 
GCID’s dedication to the region has meant more 
than just simply delivering water for 100 years; 
it is also the largest water district in the 
Sacramento Valley with a history of serving the 
agricultural community, while maintaining 
critical wildlife habitat.  
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As part of our centennial celebration, GCID has launched an Instagram page 
(https://www.instagram.com/glenncolusairrigationdistrict/) where notable historical 
facts and photos will be showcased throughout 2020. These historical facts and photos 
will also appear on GCID’s Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/GlennColusaID/).   
 
GCID continually evaluates its operations and is focused on effectively managing and 
delivering water through an ever-improving delivery system and responsible policies. 
We thank you for your continued support and partnership and look forward to serving 
the region for another century and beyond.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Thaddeus Bettner 
General Manager  
 
       

Crew installing Byron Jackson pumps 1911 

 

Pumping Plant super-structure 

under construction 1911 

Placing concrete at Willow Creek Siphon 1910 
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